
Online Event Invitation "Virtual Study Abroad"

This year, the Tokyo Metropolitan Board of Education website, “TOKYO ENGLISH CHANNEL,” will hold an online events called “Virtual Study Abroad” and “High 
School Students International Conference” again as last year. Therefore, we would like you to recommend high school students from your region to participate 
in these events. See below for an overview of the event. We appreciate your cooperation.

Virtual Study Abroad
(See the attachment for details.)

High School Students International Conference 
(Details will be informed later.)

Contents

Universities and high schools from each country (Australia, 
New Zealand) will give lectures on their own themes. 
Multinational students will participate in the lectures, 
including joining the discussions. There will be six lecture 
themes available.

This is an event where students from Japan and overseas 
will discuss their interesting topics in English. Then, make 
a presentation about the overall theme at the end of the 
event.

Event Schedule
※Japan Time (JST)

3rd November 2022 (Thu.)
【AM Section】10:00～11:30 【PM Section】13:00～14:30
※The student can participate only in the lecture they 
want. It is also possible to take classes both in the 
morning and afternoon section.

February 2023 (scheduled)

The Number of Participants
※Japan and MoU recipients as a 
whole

60 People per 1 session (Total 360 People) 240 People

Number of Recommended 
Participants

Approx. 20 people 
Please fill out the necessary information in the "Online 
Event Participation Application Form" attachment.

TBD

The Language to be Used English

How to Participate
Using the online conference system (Microsoft Teams) and participate from personal device. Internet connection is 
required. The URL for participation will be sent directly to the student's email address written on the application form.

1. Event Overview

2. Requirements

Please register the number of participants for Virtual Study Abroad. 
Fill in the "Online Event Registration Form" for approx. 20 participants in part of the "Virtual Study Abroad" 
(Thursday, November 3, 2022) event. And please send the form to  the Tokyo Metropolitan Board of Education from 
the information on the right side. The information provided will only be used for event management.
※Regarding the High School Students International Conference, we will contact you as soon as details are decided.

After receiving all the information, the TOKYO ENGLISH CHANNEL secretariat will send the detail of an event 
and the URL for participation directly to the students who will participate in the event.

3．The Flow after the Application
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